
Middlecreek Valley Antique Association Inc. 

Membership Meeting 

 

Date Held: September 13, 2011  Began: 7:33 PM  Carl Landis Presiding 

There were 17 members in attendance. 

Secretary’s report accepted as read, motion by: Perry Aitkin, 2nd by: Kenny Frymoyer, Motion 

carried. 

Amount in the bank: $4,663.38   CD: $11,000.00 

Treasurer’s report accepted as read, motion by: Todd Willow, 2nd by: Kenny Frymoyer, Motion 

carried. 

 

Old Business: Mahlon Boop reported that the frying oil is around $28.00 per jug.  We 

will need oil for the Selinsgrove Street Fair, Richfield’s “Christmas in the Park” and for Milton. 

After discussion, Kenny Frymoyer made a motion to get enough oil to cover the shows for this 

year, 2nd by: Todd Willow, Motion carried.  It was decided to get 35 jugs of oil. 

 

New Business: It was suggested that we should make more space for the garden tractors 

and try to advertise them a little more. 

The question was asked if the track food stand could be opened up for the Mid-Penn Garden 

Tractor Pullers pulls if the Boy Scouts are not going to be there.  It is OK with the club members.  

It was mentioned that this could help bring in a couple extra dollars for the Association. 

There were a few problems mentioned about our antique tractor pulls at our shows.  People 

don’t want to pull against the guys with the supped up tractors with a lot of weights.  It was 

mentioned that we need to work on our pulling rules. 

It was also suggested that we should make our pulls a Buffalo Valley Points pull.  That would 

help draw more tractor pullers in. 

 



The question was asked, what are we going to do for our entertainment for next years shows?  

Ray Hummel mentioned that we could get Covert Action for $900.00.  This will need to be 

decided so we can get it in the spring show flyers for next year and get them booked. 

 

Unfinished Business:  Discussing doing a Halloween event, making a place to work at 

the show grounds, advertising on the restaurant t.v.’s, installing a motion light on the barn, 

rebuilding the BBQ pit and getting a roof for the BBQ pit. 

 

 

At 8:28 PM, Ira Lessman made a motion to adjourn, 2nd by: Donald Athey, Motion carried. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by Michael Clark, Secretary 

 


